
 

 

 
23rd February 2023 
    
Dear All, 
 

Staffing Update 2023 
 
At the end of the January term we made you aware of some staffing changes to our team and roles 
within this team.  
 
As always, we like to keep our communication with our parents and carers as open and as clear as 
possible therefore we would like to share the following with you.  
 
Ms Beverley Miller has resigned from her teaching post at Broadstone Middle due to personal 
circumstances. We wish her the best of luck for her future endeavours and thank her for her time 
with us. 
 
Miss Lauren Adams will not be returning to her teaching role at BMS she is going to explore other 
avenues and opportunities. She wanted to thank all of the children she taught, past and present, for 
making it such a great experience and wishes them all the best of luck in the future. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss J Palmer  
Head of School 


